
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting October 4, 2016 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 6:33 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meetings minutes were all 

approved. 

 

Perpetual Care was discussed and a new fee schedule has been established for cemetery 

plots. 

 

Marcus Weeks from Meredith Village Savings Bank will be coming to our November 

meeting to discuss their investment options. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


